
News from the network « La Source » in Normandy Juin 2019 

 

Here is some news about our network. We have planned different Evangelistic events 
in June.  
 

Coffee shop 

 
We had a robbery 2 weeks ago at the coffee shop on the council estate . The team 
was destabilised  but we gathered the volunteers and a new organization has been 
set up. Prayer has regained its importance. The Church of La Source was able to help 
the coffee shop financially during this difficult time.The team is now back at work.  
 
Prayer:  

- For the protection of the coffee shop 
- For a music festival : a team from the USA will come for the annual “ music 

festival”. The team will perform outside the coffee shop.  
- For wisdom for the team as they try to bring the kingdom of God in Lisieux.  

 

La Source in Lisieux 
 
The church continues courageously, but still without a pastor. Two couples with 
experience will help the church in September.  
 
Prayer 

- Pray for the team that is setting up. May God give him wisdom and 
discernment.  

 

Honfleur 
 
Francis is leading a group in Pont Audemer. A few non christian people meet every 
two weeks. They are quite open to the gospel.  
 
Prayer 

- Let’s pray for Corine, Viviane, Jeannine that they give their lives to Jésus. This 
group is linked to the Honfleur group.  

- Let’s pray for Lucia who is going to be baptiszed. 
 

Caen 
 
Séna is working hard. He has organised different kinds of meetings. He is in contact 
with lots of refugies.  
 
Prayer 
Let’s pray for Séna and his familly, for perseverance as church growth is slow here, 
for discernement 



Rouen 

 
We have seen a lot of new people recently. About 10 of them have decided to join us 
and are interested in our vision.  
We have got 3 baptisms on Sunday 16th June. We are working on new structures for 
September.  
 
Prayer 

- Let’s pray for the poeple who are going to be baptised :  Elizabeth, Armand and 
Maeva. 

- Let's pray for an inter-church football tournament on the occasion of the 
women's world cup and for the music festival where we will go out on the 
streets. 

 

St Lo 
 
The church plant has got two couples now as a leadership team.(both from south 
America) They have organised an outreach with an american team and plan two 
other outreaches before the end of the year.  
 
Prayer 

- Let’s pray for a visa for one of the two couples in the leadership team.  
- Let’s pray for the outreachs to come 

 
 
Family 
 
Thank you for praying for our familly as we have recently welcomed Anna who is 20 
months old and Aurore’s little sister who has been with us for 2 years. (fostering) 
 
We would apprieciate your prayers for Joel, our son, who has just finished his 
business Masters  but is finding it very difficult  to find a suitable job. Pray for him to 
be encouraged and that the Lord would show him the right place to be. You can find 
him on Linkedin ! 
 
       
                     Thank you 
          Francis Dognon 
 

 

 

 


